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Mrs Braunlich’s Classroom 
News

  Classroom News: 
 
Dear Parents: 
So many things going on this week.  First 
of all, this will be a short week; we will 
not have school on Friday, Oct. 9 due to an 
in-service for teachers.   
I have sent home a Project for October. I 
did go over the report with the students. If 
you have any questions, please just let me 
know. Students have fun with this project 
where they decorate their bags with the 
person they are writing about. For 
example, students who did a biography 
about J.K. Rowling decorated their 
pumpkin bag with Harry Potter glasses, 
George Washington had a wig on, and 
Einstein had wild looking hair! Have fun 
with it! 
Book Fair is this week, our day is 
Wednesday which will take the place of 
library.  
I have send home a Scholastic order form. 
Please feel free to either send in your 
orders with a check for the amount or 
order on-line. Students are always so 
excited to receive their books.  
Please note that second graders should be 
able to tie their shoes, please practice 
with them at home.  
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Fundations: 
Unit 3 – We will start our Unit 3 in 
Fundations. This unit talks about closed 
syllable exceptions which we will be 
practicing marking.Also vowel teams.  
Papers will be going home that we have 

practiced in class. 

Math: 
 

We have started Module 3 which 

covers place value.  

 

 

!!   

Reading  
We will be reading “Willie’s Not The 
Hugging Kind” This is a story about a 
boy that is told it’s not cool to hug by 
his best friend. Ask your child to retell 

you the story ! 
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Upcoming Events 
 
Oct. 5th – National Walk to School Day 
Oct. 7th – Book Fair 
Oct. 9th – No School (teacher in-service) 
Oct. 16th – NEOEA Day (NO SCHOOL) Fall 
Break. 
 

 

Reminders to Students 

Even though students are able to 

get as many drinks as they like during 
the day, in this hot weather it is nice 

for them to have a water bottle to 
keep at their desks. 

  

  

 

Reading 15 minutes each night (your child 
reading aloud to you.) 
Math – Please practice math facts for 15 
minutes each night. 
Weekly homework packet will be sent out on 
Tuesdays and will be due the following 

Tuesday. 

  

  

This Week’s Assignments 
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